
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

MONDAY 
Febuary 

17th  

TUESDAY 
Febuary 

18th  
 

WEDNESDAY 
Febuary 

19th 

THURSDAY 
Febuary 

20th  

FRIDAY 
Febuary 

21st  

Presidents Day  
No School 

Childrens Choice 
will be open from 7 

AM to 6 Pm 
 

Please send your 
child with a bag 

lunch  

Soccer Club Drills 
with Kaliyah and 

Kianah  
 

CC Bakeoff  
Smoothies with 

Jasine  
 

 

Guess That Song 
with Michelle 

 
 
 

 Wall Ball with 
Taylor 

 
 

Cheer Team Stuffy 
Drive with Reya 

 
 
 

Rugby with Hunter 

Medic Dodgeball 
with Angel 

 
 

Turn Milk into 
Platic with Steph 

MONDAY 
Febuary 

24th  

TUESDAY 
Febuary 

25th  

WEDNESDAY 
Febuary 

26th  

THURSDAY 
Febuary 

27th  

FRIDAY 
Febuary 

28th  
Football Plays and 

Handoffs with 
Armando 

 
Bucketball with 

Hunter 

 Soccer Club  
Teambuilding with 
Kaliyah and Kianah 

 
CC Bakeoff 

Cookies with Jazz 

Paper Lillies with 
Michelle  

 
 

Teddybear Tea 
Party with Taylor 

 
 

Flower Crowns 
with Hunter  

 
 

  Gymnastics 
Routine Practice 

with Angel 

Four Square Hula 
Hoop with Kianah 

 
 

Baking Soda Science 
with Steph 

Important Info 

School Site Information:  8901 Lowell 
Dr NE Albuquerque NM 87122 

Site phone number: 505-480-1298 
Site Director: Lena Mendoza 

 

 

Double Eagle Children’s Choice 

Newsletter 

Febuary 17th – Febuary 28th            

CHILD CARE ASSISTANCE CO-

PAYMENTS WAIVED  

You may qualify for free child care! ECECD has 

expanded eligibility for free childcare! Learn more 

about how New Mexico is supporting the health, 

well-being and education of children and families 

and see what programs you qualify for at 

nmececd.org! Or call 800-691-9067! 

 



 

 
 

 

Double Eagle Gives Back 
Our 5th grade students are working on an animal shelter 
community service projcet. They will be making toys and 

treats as well as taking dontations to give to the Bernallilo 
County Animal Care and Resource Center. We will accept 

new or getnly used blankets, collars, leashes, treats, hot 
dogs, durable toys and puppy pads.   

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 
February 17th Full Day at Double Eagle for Presidents Day 

 
FULL DAY CARE IS SHARED BETWEEN DOUBLE EAGLE ELEMENTARY 

AND NORTH STAR ELEMENTARY. WE OFFER CARE BETWEEN THE 

HOURS OF 7AM AND 6 PM, MORNING AND AFTERNOON SNACKS 

ARE PROVIDED. FULL DAYS ARE A SEPARATE REGISTRATION FROM 

THE SCHOOL YEAR. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kid Spotlight Meet 
Shaheem! 

Shaheem is one of our super 

kindergarteners! He loves jumping 

on the trampoline and going to 

Urban Air with his family. He also 

loves going to Great Wolf Lodge.  

What is your favorite food? 

My favorite food is Skittles because 

they’re colorful and they taste good. 

What do you want to be when you 

grow up? 

I want to work at Dion’s so I can eat 

all the pizza I want. 

If you could have any superpower 

what super power would you want? 

I want to have laser hands.  

If you could change anything about 

CC what would you change? 

I want to have field trips every day 

and our first one will be to Great 

Wolf Lodge! 



 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Young Artists Studio 
For the first week of Young Artists Studio Club the kids learned 

about oil pastels. We went over how oil pastels are different than 

crayons and how we need to be gentle and mindful of how we’re 

using them. The kids also learned how to blend colors to create 

shade and depth to their pictures   



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Clay Creators 
The kids recently had a lot of fun with clay, creating everything 

from monsters to McDonalds fries. It was fun seeing everyone’s 

creativity and what everyone made. They made keychains, 

spelled out their names, and even made jewelry.  



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Wicked Cupcakes 
Ara, a third grader, is such a big fan of the movie Wicked she 

wanted to make some Wicked inspired cupcakes as a club. Our 

staff Matt was there to watch over the process but Ara and the 

kids did all of the measuring and mixing on their own. Making 

the cupcakes from scratch really helped the kids see what all goes 

into making the delicious goodies that they love so much. 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Light the Way 
Our staff Hunter made candles with the kids a few weeks ago and 

we learned that candle wax is hard to work with, so we had a 

different approach this time. We used beeswax sheets and wicks 

to create our own unique candles of different shapes and sizes. 

The kids really enjoyed learning a new way to do something and 

made some really fun and interesting candles. 



 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rock, Mineral, Crystal 
We were curious about the area around the school and wanted to 

look for crystals and fossils. We hiked around the school with 

some rock digging tools and explored the dirt around us. We 

found a lot of cools rocks and even a rock with a shell fossil!  


